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28 March 1989

Dear Prof. Schemberg

We are very happy to invite you to attend the Third General Conference of the
TWAS which will be held in Bogotd, Colombia, during the period 16 - 20 October 1989 in
conjunction with the Fourth General Meeting of the Academy.

The Third General Conference will be hosted and organized by the Colombian
Academy of Exact, Physical and Natural Sciences, in collaboration with the Academies and
other scientific institutions in Latin America. President Barco of Colombia has kindly agreed to
inaugurate the meeting.

The Colombian Academy of Exact, Physical and Natural Sciences, with the help of
the Government of Colombia, has kindly agreed to offer you hospitality during your stay in
Bogotd. In addition the Third World Academy of Sciences will be able to provide partial
travel support to those participants from the Third World who find great difficulty in obtaining
full travel support from their institutions.

As on the occasion of the TWAS Second General Conference, we are expecting a
large number of participants including Ministers of Science and Technology and Higher
Education, Presidents and Chairpersons of Science Academies and Research Councils
from developing and advanced countries and representatives of various international
governmental and non-governmental organizations.

| am happy to enclose a Circular which gives detailed information about the meeting
including a Tentative Programme of the Conference. It would be greatly appreciated if you
could kindly complete the attached Registration and other relevant forms and return them
to the appropriate Offices no later than 1 June 1989.

We very much hope that you will be able to attend the Conference and we look
forward to receiving your reply.

With kindest regards,

Yours sincerely,

MoHfamed H.A. Hassan
Executive Secretary

Prof. Mario Schemberg

Avenida Dr. Amaldo 2.0050
Sumare, 01255

Sao Paulo, SP

Brazil
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